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June 23, 1958

Professor Joshua Lederberg
Department of Medical Genetics

School of Medicine
The University of Wisconsin
Madison 6, Wisconsin

Dear Professor Lederberg:

Thank you for your letter of June 12 expressing your interest in
the National Space Program.

As per your request, I am enclosing the first volume of a compi -
lation of materials on space and astronautics.

I also enclose the Hearings held before the Special Committee
on Space and Astronautics of the United States Senate, with regard to
a National Aeronautics and Space Act.

Finally, I am sending a publication issued by the White House en-
titled "Introduction to Outer Space."

a

I hope this material will be of some value to you. Please do not -
hesitate to let me know if I can be of any further service.

With all good wishes, I remain

Sincerely,

Beytik
Alexander Wiley
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